
 

 

Save the date! 

Spring Worship Walk 
Sunday 30th April 

Come and join us for a spring walk in Ashwellthorpe woods. We 
will be leaving WBC at 3pm and returning about 5pm.  

It will be a time to look, hear and reflect on God’s creation at 
this lovely time of year, either with friends and family or quietly 
by yourself. 

More details will follow but please put the date in your diaries. 
It promises to be a lovely time of outdoor fellowship. 

 
 

 


